
Attention Parents/Guardians 

Shawna Neighbour has been  

assigned as Nazko Valley’s District 

Itinerant  Cousellor for the 

2020/2021 school year. 

If you wish to contact Shawna, 

please call the school to set up an 

appointment or email her at:  

shawnaneighbour@sd28.bc.ca 
 

 

September 30– Orange Shirt Day 

October 12 - Thanksgiving (no school)  

October 23– Pro-D Day  

(no school for students) 

October 27– Early Closure Day  

(1/2 attendance for students)  

 October 28– Early Closure Day 

(1/2 attendance for students)  

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

School supplies will be provide to students for the 

2020/2201 school year.  

If parents or guardians would like to make an donation 

towards our school supply fund, monies can be sent to 

Nazko Valley Elementary.  

The Nazko Valley Elementary website is available through the School District 28 home 
page! sd28.bc.ca Click on Schools, Elementary Schools, Nazko Elementary, Visit Site!  

 
  NAZKO VALLEY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
                     9560 Nazko Rd.  Nazko, B.C.  V2J 3H9 

                Phone: 250-249-5246   Fax: 250-249-9653 

Principal: Patty Kimpton   Head Teacher: Christopher Vandaelle   Secretary: Keeley Smith 

Controlled School Site 

Unfortunately, no parents or unnecessary visitors 

will be allowed in our school. All of our doors will 

remain locked during the day. Appointments and 

meetings will occur by phone or virtually with par-

ents whenever possible. Please call ahead to ar-

range a meeting with us. Any necessary face to face 

meetings will be pre-arranged. If your child is arriv-

ing at school late, please have them ring the door-

bell at either entrance of the school so they can be 

let in. Controlling our access to our school environ-

ment is an important part of keeping our school 

safe during the pandemic.  



 

 



 

 


